
From: Keith Lewis [mailto:]  
Sent: 13 December 2020 09:48 
To: Karen.Rose@communities.gov.uk 
Cc: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk>; Northernhay Clinic Front Desk < >; 
CLLR Diana Moore <CLLR.Diana.Moore@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: Exeter City Council Planning Application 19/1556/FUL, The Harlequins Centre 

 

Mrs Rose 

National Planning Casework Unit           

5 St Philips Place 

Colmore Row 

Birmingham  
    

Dear Mrs Rose, 

 

I believe you are the case officer for the call-in of this planning application. If you are not my 

apologies, but can you pass onto the officer dealing with this call-in? 

 

I attach a letter from Exeter Civic Society requesting that the Secretary of State calls in this 

planning because we believe councillors failed to adequately consider the impact upon our 

local heritage, and that the standard of the co-living accommodation is not of adequate size to 

be classified as a home. 

 

I also attach our three letters of objection submitted to the city council planning team. 

 

Can you confirm receipt of this email and that you are the appropriate officer? 

 

I have copied this email to Exeter City Council's local planning officer. 

 

Keith Lewis, Vice Chairman, Exeter Civic Society 

 


